



At the November 2017 Council meeting, Moreland City Council endorsed Gilpin Park, Brunswick as the preferred location for an enclosed dog park. A draft concept plan was prepared for the enclosed dog park at Gilpin Park. Council asked for feedback during February 2018.

Of all the responses received there was a very clear majority in favour of the proposal. Some concerns about particular aspects included the proximity to neighbouring properties. Therefore the location has been revised to allow for a minimum 50 metre set-back from neighbouring properties.

This revised concept proposes the enclosure of approximately 4000m² in area with 1.5 metre high fencing, double gated entries and maintenance access

Further information on the consultation findings can be found at http://www.moreland.vic.gov.au/enclosed-dog-park

